
Greetings in our Savior's name, 
 
Camp Lor-Ray is excited for another year of serving our ELS/WELS youth with our 
summer programs. 
 
We would very much appreciate if this information could be distributed within the 
church's bulletin and/or newsletter into mid-April.  
 
We are also happy to provide more details, as well as physical copies of information. 
Please contact us with however we may assist your church's needs! 
 
Please do contact me directly, as well: Pastor Josh Bishop (bishopj@gracestjoseph.org, 
765-431-1292) 
 
Thank you for supporting Camp Lor-Ray's ministry. Have a blessed day. 
 
Pastor Josh Bishop 
Kids Camp Coordinator 
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